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BATON ROUGE, La. – A FEMA Disaster Recovery Center is now open in Houma
to help survivors affected by Hurricane Ida. Survivors can get help with their
disaster assistance applications, upload documents and have their questions
about federal disaster assistance answered at the centers.

FEMA specialists are available from 9 a.m. to 6 p.m., Monday through Friday and
from 9 a.m. to 2 p.m., Saturday at the following location:

East Park Recreation Center – Parking Lot

107 Robert Street

Houma, LA 70363

All centers follow COVID-19 precautions. Masks are required for employees,
volunteers and survivors. 

Residents of all parishes affected by Hurricane Ida can continue to visit any open
disaster recovery center in Louisiana. To locate a center, check the FEMA app,
visit www.FEMA.gov/DRC or call the FEMA Helpline at 800-621-3362.
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